
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Skipton              Term:   Autumn 2            Topic:   What’s on your plate?  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
English: In English enjoyed the story ‘Mr Wolf’s 

Pancakes’. We have learnt all about bossy verbs 

and how to write an informal letter. 

Maths: Lots of measuring in maths, to include 

weight and capacity. We have had to use our 

estimating skills to predict how heavy objects 

are and have being using full, empty, half-full 

and nearly full or empty to describe capacity. 

French: We have enjoyed some French this 

term, learning the names of different fruits and 

vegetables and then matching the French to 

the English. 

Science: In science we have been using all our 

senses to describe different foods and enjoy 

food tasting too, but cracking the coconut 

proved too much for Christine! 

Life Lessons: The focus this term has been 

Internet Safety, learning some very important 

rules to keep us safe online. We know that if we 

are unsure whether we should play a game we 

must speak to our parents or an adult before just 

in case. 

Skipton’s Magic Moments 

Bobbi: We have been so impressed with how 

many times your hand has been up to answer 

questions, amazing! 

Ethan: What an improvement in your 

handwriting, our morning work has shown us, 

how neat and tidy you can be. What a star! 

Alex: You have become so confident in Early 

Morning Exercise, showing us your moves, we 

struggle to keep up, brilliant! 

Harvey: You have been such a kind friend to the 

children in other classes, especially Swansea, 

who smile whenever they see you, awesome! 

Joe: You were born to be on the stage, such a 

confident actor, who can always be relied 

upon! 

Christian: What a fantastic reader you are, you 

have learnt your alphabet in order and are now 

using your sounds too to read, fabulous! 

Connor: Every day you make sure we all know 

the date and timetable, thank you for helping 

me to keep on track. Incredible! 

Amber: Your reading has improved so much 

and you now confidently choose to read every 

morning. You are a star! 

Kurt: Kurt, you are always quick to answer 

questions in maths and enjoyed challenging 

your friends with tricky questions. Amazing! 

Dante: Again, my science guru has shared all his 

amazing scientific knowledge with his friends, 

teaching us all interesting facts. Awesome! 

  

                                                     

 

                            

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 7th January – Staff training – No school 

 Tuesday 8th January – First day back of term 3 

 Term 3: Tuesday 8th January – Friday 15th February  

 Wednesday 30th January – SAP Parents Evening 

(3.00pm-7.00pm) 

 Friday 1st February – NSPCC Number Day 

 Friday 15th February – Last Day of term 3 

 Monday 25th February – First Day back of term 4 

 Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

We have had another wonderful term in Skipton, 

enjoying all the festivities and working very hard, 

 

On behalf of Skipton Class we would like to wish you 

all a very Merry Christmas and Wonderful New Year.  

 


